
Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on addition and place value skills. 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Andes – for fantastic ignoring and amazing English work

Ari – for following his schedule

School Rules Award:

Maddison – for looking after her friends when they felt sad

Literacy

This week, our sounds group have 
been focussing on the sound /i/ 
and our word time group have 

been focussing on the sound /f/. 
Our ditty group have been 

reading a ditty about getting 
some hot chips, and our Purple 

book group have been developing 
their writing skills. 

PSD

This week we have practiced our 
teamwork skills.

Topic

This week we have been learning 
about the weather and the 

seasons. We have set up our own 
weather station and we are 

measuring the rainfall and the 
temperature – we have had a lot 

of rain to measure! We have 
thought about what each season 

is like, and what clothes we might 
need.

Other News

As part of our Art learning this half term, we will be learning to tie-dye! 
Within the next couple of weeks, please could you send in a plain white or 

light coloured t-shirt for your child to tie-dye.


